
 

 

Environmental Management Bureau – CALABARZON Region (EMBR4A) through its Gender 

and Development Program, organized a 4-day webinar series as part of the 18-day 

campaign to end VAWC with theme “United for a VAW-FREE Philippines” on November 

25, 28, December 1 and 2, 2022 via MS Teams and broadcasted on the official Facebook 

Page of EMBR4A. The webinar on December 1-2, 2022 focuses on educating its 

employees and the public on how to better protect the human rights of women and girls 

and how to address all forms of gender-based violence. Atty Eric Peralta from the 

National Gender Resource Pool of PCW discussed Appreciation on Committee on 

decorum and Investigation (CODI); Dir. Hans R Alcantara from Civil Service Commission 

gave a lecture on Public Service and Safety Health Act and Strategic Performance 

Management System (SPMS); Prof. Sabina Laya Gacad, founder of Lunas Collective 

talked about Gender Based Violence as Dr. Jea Agnes Buera discussed Mental Health in 

Managing Emerging Health Issues in the workplace – Seeking mental health when you 

need it. 

  


